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Christian Values: Courage, Compassion, Trust, Friendship, Wisdom, Endurance 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
As you know, families experience wonderful times,  
challenging times, and the in-between, everything’s 
okay times too. We all hope for a healthy balance 
and that the challenging times are easily fixed or a 

solution can be found. But sometimes we have 
more of the challenging times or the challenges are 
just too big to manage on our own. We might not 

be able to fix or solve a challenge, but we can      
signpost services and be a listening ear.  

 
So, with that in mind, we are sending out all our 

best wishes to any and all families who are            
experiencing a challenge and reminding everyone 

to let us know how we can help. 
 

Thank you for your continued support. 
 

Have a lovely weekend, 
Best wishes, 

Mrs Stephenson 
                                 Headteacher 
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NEWSLETTER 
Chaddleworth St. Andrew’s and Shefford 
CE Federated Primary Schools 
 

‘Living life in all its fullness’ John 10:10 

Bags 2 Schools 

Thank you to everyone who donated their bags to 
school!  Our bags weighed in at 386kg which has 
equated to a £154.40 for the school! Thank you 
PTFA for organising this. 

 

Thank you Oxford Wildlife Rescue! 
 
 
 
 

 
What a fantastic learning opportunity! Your child 
may have come home from school on Wednesday 
and told you all about Quilliam, the little hedgehog 
we rescued from the school playing field at lunch 
time. We suspect Quilliam had not long woken up 
from hibernation and from our knowledge we 
thought it was unusual for a    hedgehog to be out 
at this time of day. We carefully picked him up, 
gave him some water which he    enjoyed and put 
warm water in a bottle to keep him warm—which 
he snuggled up to. We called  Trindledown Farm for 
advice and they recommended we call The Oxford 
Wildlife Rescue Team based in Blewbury. The team 
there sent out an animal ambulance and Rachael, 
one of the volunteers, came to collect him to be 
checked over and cared for. We hope to see him 
back for a safe and happy release in our school field 
soon.  

 
 
 Class Blogs 

Do have a look at the updated class blog pages to 
find out about your child/ren’s learning this week. 

     Robins Class Blog     Kingfishers Class Blog 

      Owls Class Blog             Red Kites Class Blog 

http://www.csf.w-berks.sch.uk
mailto:office@csf.w-berks.sch.uk
https://www.csfschools.org/
https://www.csfschools.org/learning/classes/robins-class-eyfs/robins-blog/
https://www.csfschools.org/learning/classes/kingfishers-class-y-1-2/kingfishers-blog/
https://www.csfschools.org/learning/classes/owls-class-yr-3-4/owls-blog/
https://www.csfschools.org/learning/classes/red-kites-yr-5-6/red-kites-blog/
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Golden Moments 
Reading an invisible sentence—Robins 
My dad was the mystery reader! - Kora 

Telling the time—Evey 
Art—Seb 

Learning –ly suffixes—Sophie 
Playing at break—Eleanor 

Getting my handwriting pen—Jess 
Laughing with my friends—Cora 

Doing my drama club—Harry 
Forest School - Ashley 

Talking with each other—Frankie 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Christian Value 
Wisdom 

 

The Big Question 
 

Who is the wisest person you know? How do 

they show that they are wise? 

 
 

May  

Wed, 1st Bags2School donations collected 

Wed, 8th Tri- Golf tournament at Theale—Y3/4 

W/c 13th  Year 6 SATS 

Wed, 22nd First Aid Course for children to learn First 
Aid 

Thurs, 23rd Saunders, Wynn and Coventry Educational 
Foundation Trust meeting—all requests for  
funding to: botmoorway@btinternet.com 

Fri, 24th School Movie Night at Chaddleworth with 
refreshments  provided by PTFA 

June  

Sat, 8th Chaddleworth Village Fete 

Fri, 14th Tempest Class Photographs 
Donuts for Dads—Father’s Day donut sale 

Fri, 21st Non-uniform day—bottle donations for 
PTFA 

July  

Sat, 6th  School PTFA Summer Fete 

w/c 8th July LAST WEEK OF AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

Tues, 9th Sports Day 10.30am—2.30pm with picnic 
lunch. All welcome to stay for some or all 
of the day. 

Thurs, 11th Sports Day (reserve day—plans as above) 

Tues, 16th Red Kites End of Year Production 1.30pm 

Wed, 17th Red Kites End of Year Production 6.30pm 

Fri, 19th Leavers’ Ball—all year groups welcome 
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